
Mr Veal’s Favourite Famous People 
 
This is a list and a short reason why these people are my favourite, maybe you 
would like to study some of these people and create a fact file? Or maybe you’d like 
to create a similar list to myself? For easiness, I am putting them into categories of 
why they are famous. 
 
 
Artists 
 
Banksy – An interesting artist, simply because we’ve no idea who he is. He paints on 
the side of public buildings, which is called vandalism and graffiti. Is he a criminal or 
not? You be the judge. 
 
Gertrude Jekyll – You may not know, but I enjoy pottering in my garden. Gertrude 
Jekyll was a famous garden designer and artist. 
 
Vincent Van Gogh – Personally my all-time favourite artist, a troubled man who 
turned his pain into beauty. His command of colour and the way he portrayed the 
world in each of his pieces are phenomenal. You can find some information about 
my favourite painting ‘Starry Night’ here. 
 
Computing 
 
Ada Lovelace – She is credited as being the very first computer programmer, by 
writing an algorithm for Charles Babbage’s Analytical Engine.  
 
Alan Turing – Is titled as being ‘The father of modern computing’. He is famous for 
creating a computer that was able to break German codes during the Second World 
War, this lead to our victory. 
 
Tim Berners-Lee – The inventor of the World Wide Web, of which you now use daily! 
 
 
Film and Television 
 
Matt Smith – Fairly local actor from Northampton, who is one of my favourite Doctors 
from Doctor Who. You can watch my favourite episode ‘Vincent and the Doctor’ 
here. 
 
Stephen Fry – Growing up in Norfolk and a supporter of Norwich City Football Club 
are just two of the many reasons why I think Stephen Fry is amazing. He is a 
talented actor, author, comedian and a very intelligent man. Stephen is a true 
national treasure.  
 
Verity Lambert – Yet another link to Doctor Who, she was the very first producer of 
the show right back in 1963! 
 
 
 



Literature 
 
Beatrix Potter – A scientist turned children’s author. Beatrix wrote and illustrated the 
famous Peter Rabbit series of books. You can find her stories here. 
 
Ian Fleming – One of my favourite authors as an adult, he created the famous spy 
James Bond. He also wrote my all-time favourite children’s books Chitty Chitty Bang 
Bang, an adventure with gangsters and a magic car. Interestingly he was a spy 
during the Second World War. 
 
Roald Dahl – As you all know, one of my favourite authors for children. He wrote 
classics such as Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, The Twits, The Witches and 
Boy. He was also a pilot during the Second World War, and wrote the script for the 
musical film adaptation of Chitty Chitty Bang Bang. 
 
 
Science 
 
Katherine Johnson – The mathematician behind landing Apollo 11 on the moon! One 
small step for a man, one giant leap for mankind! 
 
Katie Bouman – (Probably the coolest person on this list!) She worked on a project 
to capture the very first image of a black hole. 
 
Stephen Hawking – His theories gave us an understanding of how the entire 
universe started (The Big Bang) and what black holes are. 
 
 


